<u>Class Ocean – Year 5 Ocean 2025-2026</u> <u>Key Information - Autumn 2025</u>

- Homework will be given every Friday. Most homework will be sent out through Mirodo but children will also be given separate spellings to learn and writing tasks will be sent home at times. Children should continue to access TT Rockstars to practise their Times Table as often as possible. Children should aim to read at least 3 evenings at week.
- **PE/Swimming** children will need to have their Swimming kits on Tuesdays and have PE kits in school on Thursday each week. Children need suitable footwear, shorts and a white tee-shirt for PE. They may also want to have jogging bottoms and a jumper for when it becomes colder as we will try to be outside if it is dry (see uniform policy for details).
- Water bottles children should bring their water bottles into school and should be taken home daily to be cleaned. Children will have access to their water bottle and will have opportunity to drink at appropriate times during the school day. Children will not have water bottles on their desks.
- Achievement assembly achievement assemblies this year on a Friday each week.
- Parent's evening planned for Wednesday the 8th and the 15th of October (dates could change).
- Year 5 is a very busy year and there will be many things happening. Important information will be shared with you either through the school's newsletter or through Parent Pay.
- **Sporting Events** there are many Sporting activities taking place and I encourage as many children to sign up for these events as many of them are aimed at KS2 children. They will also be shared via Parent Pay.

If you have any concerns or issues, please contact the office or come and speak to me at the end of the school day.

Mr. Pritchard.